
Hi All ~

Our core Working Group is keeping busy behind the scenes working.  We want you to 
know how we are proceeding, on your behalf.  Our Supporters list grows daily and look at 
the Neighborhoods now engaged!  We add articles and news weekly, so be sure to take a look at 
all the menu items on our web site from time to time.  If you have friends who are on Facebook a 
lot share our FB page with them too!

We're sure a meeting group of folks, huh?!  We've six upcoming meetings to share with 
all of you, which two or more of us will be attending:

1.  Oct. 19 -- Animal Services Board of Directors - to update our campaign and ask if 
they can endorse it, by sending a letter to the BOS so stipulating endorsement.

2.  Oct. 20  --  Present our campaign at the County Seniors Advisory Commission - 
with a request that they endorse the campaign with a letter to the BOS. 

3.  Oct. 26 -- meet with Save Our Shores to educate them about our campaign and enlist 
their support

4.  Date not known yet (but soon) -- meet with SPCA to educate them about the 
campaign and request their endorsement

5.  Date not known yet (between Oct. 26 and Nov. 13) -- meet with officers of the SC 
Police Dept.  (this is one where all will be encouraged to attend)

6.  Date not known yet (but soon) -- meet with veterans of VFW Post 5888

Last but not least, over the weekend we'll be sending you an action alert about a very 
important bill (SB522) before the sate legislature that you can help pass with a simple phone call. 
 Stay tuned...

Jean, on behalf of FFF

http://freedomfromfireworks.weebly.com/supporters.html
http://freedomfromfireworks.weebly.com/neighborhoods.html
http://freedomfromfireworks.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/freedomfromfireworks?fref=ts

